
Sample Appraisal Letter of Interest 

 

December XX, 20XX 
 
 

Jeff Hoge, Director 
Right-of-Way Division 
Suite 600, James Polk Building 
505 Deaderick Street 
Nashville, TN 37243-0337 

 
RE: Letter of Interest for TDOT Right-of-Way Appraisal Services Contract  

 

Dear Mr. Hoge: 

In response to the advertisement “Notice to Consultant Real Estate Appraisers Regarding a Request for ‘Letters of Interest’ (Right- 
of-Way Division),” I would like to express interest for consideration of a continuous contract to perform real estate appraisals and 
related services for the Tennessee Department of Transportation Right-of-Way Division.  

 
Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to submit this letter. Please contact me if you have any questions or require additional 
information. 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

John Smith 
 
John Smith 
Smith Appraisal Co. 
State Certified General Real Estate Appraiser 
License No. EX123 
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